Deputy Ringing Master’s Report

 Having only managed to get to two Branch Practices since the last AGM, I’m afraid that my report is going to be rather sparse.
 At Piddington a small group of us were met by two local ringers who couldn’t be persuaded to ring with us. We rang a fairly wide range of doubles methods with varying degrees of success.
 At Ludgershall the attendance was considerably greater. I like to think that we rang something for everyone present and nobody left disappointed. We rang five different doubles methods concentrating mainly on Stedman, Plain Hunt and Reverse Canterbury as requested by those present.
 Moving forward to the next twelve months, I think it would be a good thing to continue to  attempt to improve our striking, at the same time allowing people to attempt to ring things at a Branch Practice that they may not be able to ring in their own tower. Ringing is a hobby, and needs to be fun to encourage people to take it up or continue to ring, if we can keep it like that we won’t go far wrong.
I should be seeing more of you this year than last (hopefully)!

Richard
